
Scotland’s second
Strategic Transport Projects
Review (STPR2) Consultation
We want to hear your views on the 
recommendations we are making on how 
we  invest in Scotland’s transport system 
over the next 20 years. The second 
Strategic Transport Projects Review 
(STPR2) recommendations identify where 
we need to invest to deliver the changes 
needed with a focus on sustainable 
transport options for individuals, families, 
communities and businesses.
 
The STPR2 recommendations will make 
it easier to go about our daily lives and 
for businesses to access the transport 
system that Scotland will need to 
reduce inequalities; take climate action; 
help deliver inclusive economic growth 
and improve our health and wellbeing.

Visit the website between 20 January 
and 15 April 2022 to give us your views 
by completing the consultation online: 
transport.gov.scot/stpr2/

If you require a paper copy of the 
consultation to complete, please 
telephone: 0330 122 1369

For further information, contact the 
STPR2 Team at: 
Consultation@stpr2surveys.co.uk

Your feedback is important to us, as all 
consultation responses will inform the final 
STPR2 Report. This will be the evidence 
base for future spending decisions on 
strategic transport investment by Scottish 
Ministers up to 2042 and inform the 
development of future transport 
investment delivery plans.

Further copies of this document are 
available, on request, in audio and visual 
formats and in community languages. 
Any enquiries regarding this document / 
publication should be sent to us at: 
Consultation@stpr2surveys.co.uk

www.transport.gov.scot/stpr2/
mailto:Consultation@stpr2surveys.co.uk



